Docket No. 50-412

Duquesne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. J. YWoclever

Vice President

Nuclear Construction
Robinson Plaza Building No. 2
Suite #210, PA Route 60
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15205

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-412/82-02

This refers to your letters dated May 26 and June 25, 1982, in response to our let-
ter dated April 21, 1982,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letters. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your
1icensed program.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By:
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| Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident
Proarams

cc:

E. Ewing, OQuality Assurance Manager

R. J. Washabaugh, Project Manager

E. J. Xurtz, Director of Licensing

H. M. Sfegel, Director of Engineering
Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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